
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
BEACH RENOURISHMENT PROJECT IN 

GULF SHORES & ORANGE BEACH, ALABAMA 

The Alabama Depart1nent of Conservation and Natural ResouTces and the Alabama 
Department of Environmental Management announce a joint informational public 
meeting on the proposed 2022 Beach Renourishment Project in Gulf Shores and 
Orange Beach, AL. This beach renourishment project is proposed by the City of 
Gulf Shores and the City of Orange Beach in accordance with the provisions of 
Act No. 2000-676, which is codified at Sections 11-47-250, et seq. and 9-15-54 et 
seq., Ala. Code 1975. 

The public meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 29, 2022, at 6:00p.m. (CST) 
at the Gulf Shores City Hall Council Chambers, 1905 West 1st Street, Gulf Shores, 
AL 36547. The public is invited to attend and present comments relevant to the 
pending application, a copy of which may be reviewed at the City of Orange 
Beach, Office of Community Development (4101 Orange Beach Blvd.) and the 
City of Gulf Shores, Department of Public Works (City Hall, 1905 W. pt St.) 
Monday through Friday 9 a.m. to 5 p.m., ADEM's Coastal Office, 3664 Dauphin 
Street Suite B, Mobile, 36608 or the ADCNR's Coastal Office, 31115 Five Rivers 
Blvd. Spanish Fort, AL 36527. 

Christop er M. Blankenship, C 
Alabama Depa1iment of Cons ation & Natural Resources 
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Lance R. L~Director 
Alabama Department of Environmental Management 


